
"1
5

cultural economics 
istrtion and eco-

Ordnance Labora- 
alifornia) will jn. 
tes for degrees in 
lemistry, mathe. 
lies.

Ordnance Test 
Lake, California) 
candidates at all 
■ degrees in aero- 
d, civil, electrical , 
cal engineering, 4 
mathematics and

e Chemicals Co. 
mdidates for de- 
il, electrical, in- 
echanical engin- 
istry (organic).

whc2hulman
"The Many

ED

eges, I was 
number of 
cat number

Marlboro 
mows, the 
,and what 
' After all, 
t Marlboro 
n tobacco, 
in —try a 
like, don’t 

i couple of 
Even with- 
Iter blend.; 
ever.
'o smokers 
i students, 
show that 
ied under
at is even 
have been

i we don’t 
d fetching 
is, and we 
soft little 

le who are 
source of 

’s column

the past, 
ever, was 
cs are fed 

distilled

>y is very 
my lulla- 
llaby the 
md them 
tve to do 
cing care

! position 
ce it that 
self over 
s back—
lax Shulman

uj don’t 
or if you 
> Morris 
column.

i M. Schulf

THE
Tuesday, March 16, 1960

BATTALION
College Station, Texas Page 3

Church Plans 
Weekend Meet

Three members of the faculty 
at the Perkins School of Theology 
in Dallas will be speakers and 
discussion leaders for a three-day 
colloquy sponsored by the A&M 
Methodist Church on Friday, Sat
urday and Sunday, March 18-20.

Jack Kent, chairman of the Com
mission on Education of the local 
church, announced the Rev. Dr. 
Fred Gealy, the Rev. Dr. Van 
Harvey and the Rev. Dr. Lamar 
Cooper will be leaders in this new 
approach to the study of the 
“Nature and Authority of the 
Bible,” and “Christian Insights and 
Moral Problems Today” and “The
ology in a Post Christian World.”

Lectures and discussion groups 
are being provided for minsters, 
laymen and college students. Kent 
pointed out a general invitation 
is being given to members of all 
faiths to attend all sessions of the 
study conference. The sessions will 
be held at the A&M Methodist 
Church in College Station.

“People are searching for deeper 
meanings and wider dimensions in 
their religious faith,” stated the 
Rev. James Argue, pastor of the 
church, “and this colloquy offers 
an unusual opportunity to those 
who are seeking.”

Ministers meet beginning at 
2:30 p.m. Friday, March 18, with 
the Rev. Dr. Gealy; at 5:30 p.m. 
the same day students meet with 
the Rev. Dr. Harvey; and at 7:30 
p.m. Dr. Cooper leads the laymen 
group.

Saturday from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m.

all groups meet together. From 11 
to 12 and again from 2 p.m. to 
5 p.m. discussion sections will be 
held separately for ministers, stu
dents and laymen.

The Rev, Dr. Gealy speaks to 
all groups at 7:30 p.m. Saturday 
and the Rev. Dr. Harvey will 
address all groups at 10 a.m. Sun-! 
day morning. The Rev. Dr. Cooper ! 
will preach the morning sermon at 
11 a.m.

Corps Wires 
Invitations

Two telegrams of 2,657 words 
each, and signed by 1,180 mem
bers of the Corps of Cadets have 
been sent to Lt. Gen. Otto P. 
Weyland, ’23, and Maj. Gen. 
Bernard A. Schriever, ’31, invit
ing them to inaugurational cere
monies for President Earl Rudder 
March 26.

Brantley Laycock, Corps Staff 
junior, said the telegrams were 
part of the plans to invite the 
four ranking A&M general offi
cers to the ceremonies.

Lt. Gen. Andrew D. Bruce, ’16, 
and Lt. Gen. Robert W. Col- 
glazier, ’25, have already accepted 
invitations to be present for cere
monies honoring President Rud
der, the second A&M graduate to 
become president and first to be 
a major general and president....

Adenauer To Make 
Plea to Ike Today

WASHINGTON MP> — Konrad 
Adenauer takes to President Eisen
hower personally today his plea 
against concessions on Berlin at 
the forthcoming summit confer
ence.

The visiting West German chan
cellor had an extended date at the 
White House, lasting from mid
morning through lunch, then ap
pointments with Secretary of State 
Christian A. Herter and other 
State Department officials in the 
afternoon.

Adenauer was reported ready to 
advise Eisenhower to avoid the
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court will be selected from more 
than 150 young ladies representing 
colleges and universities, clubs and 
other organizations. The selec
tions will be made by authorities 
from fashion and art fields.

The Pageant will be held in 
Guion Hall at 7:30 p.m. and fol- 
towwed by* the Ball in Sbisa Hall.

Allan Marburger of Paige, sen
ior agronomy major and Pageant 
publicity chairman, said proceeds 
from the event will be used to send 
A&M agronomy juniors and sen
iors on an agricultural study tour 
of the state.

Faculty sponsors are Dr. H. E. 
Hampton and Dr. T. E. McAfee 
of the Department of Agronomy. 
Cotton and eight members of her 
man of the Pageant, said Queen

Berlin issue at the summit and 
place priority instead on progress 
toward disarmament.

Both Germany-Berlin and dis
armament are on the agenda for 
Eisenhower’s mid-May summit 
talks in Paris with Soviet Premier 
Nikita , Khrushchev and the British 
and French chiefs.

Adenauer was> known to feel that 
no good can come from a tem
porary deal on West Berlin, the 
Red-encircled city from which 
Khrushchev wants all Allied troops 
withdrawn.

Eisenhower and Herter in turn 
were reported prepared to profnise 
not to sell out the West Berliners. 
But U.S. officials said they also 
intended to retain freedom to offer 
some concessions if Khrushchev 
gives guarantees improving the 
Allies’ shaky hold on the city.

Adenauer, on a two-week tour of 
the United States, publicly voiced 
his suspicions of Moscow’s aims 
Monday while receiving an honor
ary doctor’s degree at Princeton 
University.

The 84-year-old German leader 
declared Soviet claims of good in
tentions cannot be believed as long 
as Moscow opposes self-determin
ation for East Germany and East
ern Europe.

“Fifteen years after the war the 
same people who demand most 
loudly the right of self-determina
tion for every nation in Africa and 
Asia refuse it to the German 
people,” he said.
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Combat Cutie
Miss Pat Doran, representative of the 4th Battle Group, 
opens a gift after being chosen Combat Cutie for 1960 at 
the annual Combat Ball Friday evening in Sbisa Dining 
Hall. Others in the picture are Miss Sharon Roark, left, 
representative of the 1st Battle Group, and Miss Diane 
Trahan, right, representative of the 3rd Battle Group.

Advice, Assistance

Electric School 
Set March 21-23

The fifth annual Municipal Elec
tric Short School, a technical clinic 
designed to provide advice and as
sistance to operators of municipal 
electric systems, is set March 21- 
23 in the Memorial Student Cen
ter.

John S. Denison, associate pro
fessor in the Department of Elec
trical Engineering, a member of 
the program planning committee, 
said some of the topics will be of 
particular interest to power plant 
superintendents, operating super
intendents and other municipal em
ployees.

He said the school is generally 
slanted toward small municipal 
electric systems.

The program on the first day 
starts at 8 a.m. with registration 
and the first class at 9:30 a.m.

Speakers and their subjects at 
the first session are William A. 
Olson of Austin, legal counsel for 
the Texas Municipal League, . “Le
gal Rights and Obligations of Mu
nicipal Employees On Private 
Property;” James L. Grahl, Wash
ington, D.C., assistant manager, 
American Public Power Assn.,.

INAUGURATION
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give the invocation; special music 
will be furnished by the Singing 
Cadets, under the direction of Dr. 
Bill Turner.

H. B. Zachry of San Antonio, 
president of the A&M College 
System Board of Directors, will 
preside. President Rudder will 
give his response following the 
talks.

More than 1,000 persons are due 
to attend the inaugural dinner to 
be held in Sbisa Hall.

“Importance of Power Integration 
Among Consumer-Owned Utili
ties;” Ray Swarthout, Dallas, Gen
eral Electric Co., “Turbine Gener
ators in the Municipal Power 
Plant.”

On the second day, M. G. Rek- 
off, assistant professor in the De
partment of Electrical Engineer
ing, will discuss economics of con
ductor selection. Walter Brock- 
house of the S & C Electric Co. at 
Kansas City, Mo., will talk on se
lection and application of fuses 
to overload distribution lines, and 
D. H. Mullen, Westinghouse Elec
tric Corps., Athens, Ga., will dis
cuss distribution transformers.

Speakers and subjects on the 
final day are the following:

Miss Mary Frances Boothe, City 
Public Service Board, San Antonio, 
“A New View of Public Rela
tions;” R. L. Hancock of Austin, 
“Federal Power Commission Sys
tems of Equipment Accounts,” and 
N. F. Rode, professor in the De
partment of Electrical Engineer
ing, “Capacitors.”

R. W. Abbott of Lubbock, chair
man of the school’s planning com
mittee, will report on the commit
tee’s activities.

The school is sponsored each 
year by Department of Electrical 
Engineering.

Members of the' planning com
mittee in addition to Abbott and 
Denison are J. E. Bates of Robs- 
town; T. O. Buchel, Cuero; W. C. 
Barnett, Goldthwaite, J. C. Fea- 
zelle, Brady; J. M. Francis, New 
Braunfels; C. J. Hankamer, Lock
hart; E. D. Jones, Brownsfield; R. 
N. McCarver, Sonora; Lewis Nix, 
Schulenburg; J. D. Parks, Floy- 
dada, and Carlos C. Smith of Gon
zales.

Name Given Geriatrics Center
BULLETIN

The name of the Bryan geria
tric center was changed to 
“Crestview” at a special meeting 
of the Bryan Chamber of Com
merce Geriatrics Center Project 
Committee this morning.

The name Pleasant Acres was 
changed because a conflict with a 
youth recreation area in College 
Station.

The rest of the name, “a com
munity for senior citizens” will 
be incorporated in the name after 
the change.
“Pleasant Acres, a Community 

for Senior Citizens” was the name 
selected yesterday by the Geri
atrics Center Project Committee 
for a proposed home for the aged 
to be located in the Bryan-College 
Station area under the auspices of 
the Methodist Church of the Texas 
Conference.

A special selection committee of 
the Bryan Chamber of Commerce 
looked over a list of 100 names 
submitted over the weekend from 
several sources before selecting 
the final name, said Lewis New
man, member of the steering com
mittee for the project.

Most Frequent Suggestion
The name “Pleasant Acres” was 

suggested by several people, ac
cording to Newman. He said it 
was the most frequent entry.

The “Community for Senior 
Citizens’" sub-title came from an
other source, Newman said.

“The name ‘Pleasant Acres’ is 
the best name we could find for the 
home,” said Newman. “It is in
clusive enough for the center to 
grow into.

‘On Sizable Tract . . .’
“The center will be located on 

a sizable tract of land, and if at 
a later date it were expanded to 
include other geriatric services, 
the name would still fit,” he said.

Col. D. R. Alfonte, chairman for 
the selection of the site, announced 
120-day options have been picked 
up on both 25-acre tracts which

ASCE Wins Award 
For Select Display

The student branch of the 
American Society of Civil Engi
neers won the top award in engi
neering for their exhibit at the 
annual open house held in connec
tion with the High School Career 
Day March 5.

The award, a trophy kept for 
one year by the winner, was estab
lished several years ago by the 
Student Engineers’ Council to 
recognize the department in the 
School of Engineering that has the 
best open house exhibit, J. G. Mc
Guire, assistant to the Dean of 
Engineering, says.

Exhibits were judged on the 
basis of appearance, organization, 
the amount of originality and 
initiative, how well displayed and 
how well manned by students. The 
technical societies in the depart
ments are generally responsible 
for the exhibits on Open House 
Day, McGuire says.

The exhibit of aeronautical 
engineering, architecture and nuc
lear engineering were outstanding.

The trophy will be presented to 
the winners later in the semester 
by Dean of Engineering J. Fred 
Benson.
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are under consideration as possible 
sites for the center.

The sites are located at the 
northeast corner of 29th Street 
and Villa Maria Road, Bryan, and 
the corner of 29th Street and 
Briarcrest Road, according to 
Newman.

“Pleasant Acres” is to be the 
initial geriatrics center for the 
Texas Conference of the Methodist 
Church. The Texas Conference 
comprises 'a triangle with Tex
arkana, Galveston and Orange as 
points. As yet, no Methodist old- 
age home exists in this area, said 
Newman.

Purpose Defined . . .
Henry Clay, president of the 

First State Bank and Trust Co., 
Bryan, and chairman of the Geri
atrics Center Project Committee, 
defined the purpose of the com
mittee as being “to earn the oppor
tunity i of building a $1 million 
geriatrics center, through the ef
forts of the entire community.”

ELECTIONS
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for Tuesday, March 3.
Academically Classified

Class officer candidates must be 
academically classified with their 
classes both at this time and at the 
beginning of this year. They must 
also have a minumum grade point 
ratio of 1.

Student Entertainment Manager 
candidates must be of junior clas
sification and have a minimum 
grade point ratio of 1.25. They 
must also have the consent of the 
Manager1 of Recreation and Enter
tainment, Department of Student 
Activities and at least one year’s 
experience on the Student Enter
tainment Staff. The Manager will 
be responsible to the Manager of 
Recreation and Entertainment, De
partment of Student Activities.

Yell Leader candidates must be 
approved by the YeU Leader Com
mittee, which consists of three col
lege staff members appointed by 
the Dean of Students, before filing 
for the four positions. The four to 
be elected must be classified aca
demically with their respective 
classes and have a minimum grade 
point ratio of 1.25. The Head Yell 
Leader will be appointed by the 
Yell Leader Committee.

An initial drive to raise $100,000, 
a goa^ set by the committee, has 
been scheduled for May 9-23, said 
Newman. The initial money will 
be used to start work on the 
project before the Texas Confer
ence of the Methodist Church 
comes in and starts work, said 
Newman.

Chart Organization 
At a meeting held Feb. 29 at 

the Bryan Chamber of Commerce 
the main purposes and the struc
tural organization of the commit
tee was explained to all members. 
Organization was presented on a 
chart with the names of all mem
bers on all sub-divisions listed.

On the head committee, the 
steering committee, are Clay, John 
Naylor, Col. D. R. Alfonte, New
man, Jack Springer, the Rev. Mr. 
Karl Bayer and Alice Brogdon.

Steering Committee 
Under the steering committee is 

the publicity committee headed by 
Joe E. Vincent. Madge Wallace is 
in charge of letters and handling

news releases are Bob Stewart, 
Troy Dunagon, David Haines, West 
Ninemire and Lee Duewall.

Chairman of the speakers com
mittee is H. G. Kenagy. Members 
of the committee include Dr. R. L. 
Skrabanek and the Rev. Mr. Roy 
D. Holt.

Mrs. Travis Bryan is in charge 
of volunteer aid.

“The success of this drive will 
depend upon our organization,” 
said Clay. “The committees are 
going to need a lot of help.” 

Office Located
The Campaign Office has been 

set up in the building located at 
25th and Washington Streets, said 
Newman. The building'was loaned 
to the committee by Henry Moehl- 
man of 1416 Beck Street.

Anyone wishing information 
about “Pleasant Acres” or desir
ing to make a contribution can 
contact the campaign office or Dr. 
Karl Bayer, district superintendent 
of the Methodist Church, at 
TA 2-1321.

See The Amazing VMPIA Typewriter 
Otis McDonald’s N/Li 1 iTil 1/1 TA 2-1328

Bryan Business Machines

SAVE UP TO 
50% and More On 

KEN-WOOD VITAMINS
11 THERAPEUTIC VITAMINS PLUS 

11 MINERALS — $5.45

13 VITAMINS PLUS 11 MINERALS — $3.25

Tasty and Chewable Vitamins For Children 

11 Vitamins Plus 10 Mineral — $2.25

JONES PHARMACY
East Gate 

College Station
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Northway Lanes, Muskegon, Michigan

Right down the alley
qf Americas second largest telephone system,

Never before has America known such sustained 
growth and expansion. New industries, new plants, new 
additions to old plants-each day reveals dramatic 
changes on the industrial horizon.
And to help provide the new and greater communica
tions systems for this building boom is our daily work 
at General Telephone.
You’ll find a good example of what we mean in Muske
gon, Michigan. Here Brunswick-Balke-Collender has 
just completed huge new facilities to keep up with 
the demand for its world-famous automatic pinsetters. 
In the same area, foundries, oil refineries and three 
new chemical plants are going round the clock.
And as Muskegon grows and prospers, its communica* 
tions requirements become more complex and com
pelling. That’s why Gen Tel, in the past three years, 
has spent more than $36 million in its Michigan 
operating areas alone - improving, increasing, expand® 
ing its telephone services.
This is a typical example of how we strive-not only 
to meet today’s communication needs, but to answetf 
the needs of tomorrow, too.

GENERAL ^
TELEPHONE & ELECTRONICS^^


